
Ways and Means Committee
House Bill 875

Favorable

Honorable Chair Atterbeary, Vice Chair Wilkins, and Members of the Ways and Means Committee; 

One Pasadena is an anti-bigotry group in Anne Arundel County.  We have had many discussions
with students, teachers, and parents about how Black, Brown, and Queer students are treated in the 
schools.  We believe that education is a necessary component in eradicating intolerance. 

House Bill 875 would be an important step in ensuring that students receive an education in 
history, culture, and civics that is accurate rather than whitewashed.  Students should be able to trust 
their teachers to teach facts.  They should be able to trust that the schools want for them to learn, rather 
than be brainwashed by racist, sexist, and Queerphobic propaganda.  We hope that you will support 
House Bill 875.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
The One Pasadena Steering Committee
Pasadena, MD


